
 

 
 
 
 
 
15.03.2024 
 
RE: PSHE Drop Down Day 
 
Dear learners & parents/carers, 
 
I am writing to provide some information regarding the calendered PHSE/Careers  
Dropdown Day on Friday 22nd March. 
 
As part of the PSHE/Careers curriculum, some lessons will be suspended to allow  
activities from a range of external providers. Attendance is compulsory for all learners. 
 
Please note that parents/carers of Year 13 are welcome to attend the talk from Student 
Finance Wales (12.30-1.30pm in the Hall). Learners that have not applied to university 
may attend the Student Finance Wales if they’d like to. 
 
The full timetable for the day will be shared with learners, via Google Classroom, as soon 
as external providers have confirmed. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mrs H McMillan 
Leader of Key Stage 5 
 
 


